
TEAM REGIS
Sponsored run

End of Term Update



Since our last update, 
Team Regis have left 
Kidderminster and 
headed north – next 
stop Wolverhampton, 
where you could visit 
Wightwick Manor or 
the RAF Museum. 
Then further north to 
Stafford with its 
ancient castle and on 
to Stoke-on-Trent. 
Stoke is famous for 
pottery – look out for 
the bottle shaped 
kilns.



Team Regis are now in a town called 
Congleton in Cheshire. There are some 
very old, wobbly looking wooden 
buildings from the Tudor times, like this 
one – Little Moreton Hall. Can you help 
us reach Manchester by the end of term?



Thank you to all our brilliant Regis runners! 
Your fabulous sports day running, plus 
Amethyst’s athletics PE lesson have helped us 
leap forwards! A special thanks to everyone who 
has run outside of school too, including…
Benjamin and William R 88.61km
Lily and Olivia S 77.53km
Anna 72.09km
Nelson 60.87km
Victor and Alexandra 53.78km
Harry and Jack S 40.21km
Toby and Henry B 30.39km
William S-W 25.84km
Jude and Frankie 23.59km
Chloe and Isobel M 21.5km
Andrew and Jayden 19km
Owen and Rose S 12.93km
Betsy 9km
Logan C 7.67km
Josh and Bethany 2.33km
Runs outside school are logged per family, so we only have joint distances 
for brothers and sisters.



£215 raised so far…Go Team Regis!

Share our sponsor page with friends & family

wonderful.org/fundraisers/91


